CITY OF EDGEWOOD MUNICIPAL ROAD AID FUND PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES MAY 15, 2017

CALL TO ORDER – Mayor Link opened the Municipal Road Aid Fund public hearing at 6:30 P.M. in the council chambers of the Edgewood City Building.

ROLL CALL - The roll was called to determine a quorum. The following council members were present: Nancy Atkinson, Ben Barlage, Joe Messmer, Jeff Schreiver, Rob Thelen and Tony Ward. Also in attendance were City Administrator Brian Dehner, City Attorney Frank Wichmann and Senior Deputy Clerk Belinda Nitschke. Council member Dale Henson was absent.

PUBLIC HEARING – Mayor Link addressed the audience and council for any questions or discussions in regard to the Municipal Road Aid Fund. He announced that the City expects to receive approximately \$130,000 for fiscal year 2017-2018; it will be used in the general fund for road repairs.

CLOSURE OF HEARING AND ADJOURNMENT – Mayor Link closed the public hearing at 6:31 P.M.

layor John D. Link

Attest:

Belinda Nitschke, Senior Deputy Clerk

Date passed: 65/7